
Please increase the size of the State Marine Board, and make an effort to have representation from a variety of river users.  This 
should include paddlers, swimmers, tribes, rowers and other non motorized users.  It is of benefit to the State of Oregon if citizens 
are able to get exercise on the rivers, and we can attract tourist and fishers to our area.  Thank you.


